

Information Governance Department
Blackpool Victoria Hospital
Whinney Heys Road
Blackpool
Lancashire
FY3 8NR

bfwh.pso@nhs.net

8th November 2019

Our ref: FOI 03386

Dear Ms Pawlak,

Thank you for your request for information.

Your Request & Our Response

| 1.Are you part of a collaborative bank? | No |
|---|-----------------------|
| 2.If not are you considering this in your STP? | For review in 2020/21 |
| 3.If yes who is the current provider for the collaborative bank? | N/A |
| 4.What are the fees for your collaborative bank? | N/A |
| 5.What savings have you made from the collaborative bank on your agency spend | N/A |
| 6.What % fill do you get from your collaborative bank | N/A |

The information in this response is provided under the terms of the Open Government Licence. Please see here for more information:

http://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/doc/open-government-licence/version/3/

The following link is a customer satisfaction survey if you would like to leave feedback:

http://www.bfwh.nhs.uk/our-services/hospital-services/information-governance/foiquestionnaire/

Chairman: Pearse Butler

Chief Executive: Kevin McGee (Interim)

RESEARCH MATTERS AND SAVES LIVES - TODAY'S RESEARCH IS TOMORROW'S CARE

Blackpool Teaching Hospitals is a Centre of Clinical and Research Excellence providing quality up to date care. We are actively involved in undertaking research to improve treatment of our patients. A member of the healthcare team may discuss current clinical trials with you.







If you are dissatisfied with our response to your request for access to information you may ask us to carry out an internal review. You should do this by writing to:

The Information Governance Manager
Blackpool Teaching Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust
Blackpool Victoria Hospital
Whinney Heys Rd
Blackpool
FY3 8NR

Email: <u>bfwh.pso@nhs.net</u>

If you remain unhappy, you may make a complaint to the Information Commissioner's Office.

Yours Sincerely,

Stephen Connor Freedom of Information Manager